
09/Feb/2017 

SUS AMERICA , Inc. 

Kazuaki Nomiyama, President 

 

Shipment stop due to annual stock check 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you for having business with us.  I would like to inform you about our annual stock 

check date as listed below. I am afraid that we will not be able to send out any shipments 

during this day.  We thank you and appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 

Stock Check dateStock Check dateStock Check dateStock Check date    

28/Feb/201728/Feb/201728/Feb/201728/Feb/2017        

 

As for any purchase orders sent before noon on the 24th of February, the soonest possible 

shipping date is 3/1. 

If you have an urgent order, please send it to sales2@susamericainc.com before noon on the 

24th.   

 

We can receive PO’s as usual, but will not be able to ship out any orders throughout this time. 

 

Please contact to Sales2@susamericainc.com if you have any questions or requests. 

 

Thank you. 

 


